
 

ERMA VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY 

Station 62 

In 1956 Erma Volunteer Fire Company became part of the community with a meeting held in 

Howard Matthews’ home.  At that time, community members wished for better fire protection.  In 

the last fifty years, the fire company has grown with the help and support of the community.  We 

are proud to have served the community for over 50 years. 

 

To improve the front of the building, we are going to be adding a brick walkway leading up to our 

flags.  This is a chance to purchase a brick for you, a loved one, or to promote your business, and 

become permanently associated with Erma Volunteer Fire Company.  Each brick will be a visible 

part of the walkway leading to our flags.  We are currently starting the construction of the 

walkway and would be honored to have a personalized brick from you to be part of it!  Please 

don’t wait until the last minute to purchase your brick. We have to order in quantities of 100 

bricks. So, please take the time out now and reserve your brick.  Thank you in advance for your 

support! 

 

Please make sure your engraving information is spelled correctly on the lines below – 3 lines with 

20 characters per line (spaces and punctuation count as characters). 

 

                    

                    

                    

Your Name:  __________________________________________ 

         Phone:  __________________________________________ 

      Address:  __________________________________________ 

            City:  ____________________  State: ____ Zip: _______ 
 

REMEMBER ALL PURCHASES OR DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. 

 

TOTAL # OF 4X8 BRICKS: ______ @ $50.00 = $ ___________ 

 

 

Mail checks out to:  Erma Volunteer Fire Company 

415 Breakwater Road 

Erma, NJ 08204 


